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Dear Dean  
  

Greetings from Seoul National University (SNU)! I trust this message finds you well.  
  

First of all, I would like to express my appreciation of important and auspicious relationship between 

our respective universities.  
  

I am writing to introduce our SNU Global Scholarship Program which offers to 200 international 

students pursuing Masters' or Doctoral degree. We sincerely believe that this opportunity will both 

enrich global academic culture in SNU and students' experience and growth as truly global leaders in 

the Asian Age.  
  

The SNU Global Scholarship Program is primarily designed to enable international students to be 

able to concentrate on their research in SNU. It covers full tuition with the monthly allowance of 

KRW 1.2 million and return airfare, approximately USD 10,000-20,000 per year. This opportunity 

offers to students from diverse academic background. Our priority of this new opportunity is to offer 

to students of prestigious higher education institutions in Asia, and Vietnam National University, Ha 

noi is one of our top priority institutions.   
  

Thus, we hope to visit your institution and to promote this opportunity to your students through 

presentation. The proposed date is June 11th, and we would like to hold our seminar twice at 10:00-

12:00, 15:00-17:00. The delegation from SNU would like to visit your institution to meet your 

students and explain thoroughly.  
   

 The Delegation will be consisted of 3 people from our university. 

     - Jeongnam HWANG, the Office of International Affairs  

      - Seula Go, the Office of International Affairs  

     - Yongsoo GWEON, Admission division  
  

We hope our visit will enhance the close relationship between two institutions and many students 

from your country will have an opportunity to study at Seoul National University through our 

scholarship.  
  

If you need further information or have questions, please contact Ms.Seula Go at seula@snu.ac.kr, 

+82-2-880-8637. I look forward to your favorable answer regarding our visit. 

  
Best Regards, 

 
Junki KIM 

International Vice President 


